

UNIWERSYTET MEDYCZNY W LUBLINIE

REKTOR

Al. Raclawickie 1 20-059 Lublin rel. (81) 448-50-10, fax (81) 448-50-11 e-mail: biuro.rektora@umlub.pl

Lublin, 15.09.2016

Professor Zurab Vadachkoria Rector of Tbilisi State Medical University

Dear Professor Vadachkoria,

On the occasion of opening ceremony of the new academic year 2016/2017 I wish you further successes in elevating international competiveness of Tbilisi State Medical University.

It is my pleasure to cooperate with a Partner who effectively promote balanced correlation between student's development and medical sciences.

On behalf of the whole society of the Medical University of Lublin, I sincerely wish you every success in the forthcoming academic year.

Kind regards,

prof. dr hab i red. Andrzej Dr